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Dear Mr Pengelly 
 
Public Accounts Committee Evidence Session 
 
I am writing to inform you that you are requested to attend the Committee’s 
meeting on Thursday 12  November 2020, at 2:15 pm in the Senate 
Chamber, Parliament Buildings. The subject will be the NIAO Report 
‘Addiction Services. The focus of the inquiry will be to explore the issues 
raised in the NIAO report.  
 
The Committee appreciates the current climate of Covid-19 and the 
unprecedented pressures both you and your Department are currently facing. 
 
I should be grateful if you would confirm if you are able to attend by Tuesday, 
29 September 2020. Please could you advise the Committee if any alternatives 
timings might be more suitable.  
 
Please respond to the email address above. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Parliament Buildings  
Ballymiscaw 
BELFAST  
BT4 3XX 
Tel: (028) 9052 1208  
Fax: (028) 9052 0366  
Email: 
Committee.publicaccounts@niassembly.
gov.uk 
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William Humphrey 
Chairperson 
Public Accounts Committee 


